
Testimonial - Bittersweet Hill Farm

I am very happy with my decision last spring to purchase breeding stock from Kind Horn Farm.
Kathy's commitment to genetic diversity, animal health and welfare, and organic practices have
resulted in a beautiful, healthy, and hardy flock at Kind Horn Farm. I was able to choose a small
starter flock that fit the needs of my homestead and will provide a solid foundation for years to
come. The yearlings and ram lamb I bought from Kind Horn Farm were strong and healthy, and
immediately set to work improving our old pasture land. Kathy has gained a tremendous amount
of knowledge about natural sheep care, and she continues to offer helpful tips and advice for
raising my Icelandic sheep. I appreciate that all the animals came with a vet check, and all of
the necessary paperwork was done in a timely and professional manner. The care Kathy offers
to her sheep was evident in every step of the sale process. I appreciate having started my
adventure with Icelandics with sheep from Kind Horn Farm.

-Melanie Viets
Bittersweet Hill Farm

  

 1 / 1


